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Re: International CEQ Congress Acceptance Letter

Ricky Teja Murti <ricky.murti@ipmi.acid=

Sen 12/12/2022 1339

Kepada: CEQ Congress <ceocongressinfo@gmail.coms

Co roysembel@ipmiacid <roy.sembel@ipmiacid=: Mealinda Malau <melinda.malau@ukiacid>

B 1 lampiran (338 KE)
S5-ceo-ricky murti-paper-updddec.dock;

Dear CEQ Congress Organizing Committes,

Please find the final version chapter 1-5 of the paper journal for final submission.
Please use this final version.

Thank you

Regards,

Ricky



Ricky Teja Murti <ricky. murti@ipmiacid>, 22 Kas 2022 Sal, 12:48 tarihinde sunu yazd:
Dear Congress Organizing Commitiee,

| have updated the file (abstract and paper) with Orcid number. Would you please receive the documents attached in this email for update with orcid number.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

On Sat, Oct 22, 2022 at 8:44 PM CEO Congress <ceocongress.info@gmail.com> wrote:

v Hello Dear Ricky Teja Murti, B.Bus, Prof. Ir. H. M. Roy Sembel, MBA., Ph.D., CSA., CIB., CIIM, Dr. Melinda Malau,
SE., MM., CPA., CBV., CFRM., CFA

]

We hope you are doing well.
First of all, thank you for your interest in the international CEQ Congress.

28]

The study you sent to the International CEO Social Sciences Congress was evaluated. Congratulations. We are pleased to inform you that the abstract
vou have submitted has now been accepted by the referee committee 1o be presented at the 5. International CEO Congress and to be
published in congress book with international ISBN. You are invited to honor the congress that will be held Hybrid mode (optional= online +
on-site participation) on Dec 09-11, 2022.

You should pay the fee to complete the Congress registration process.

Congress Organizing Comumittee



